
Dear Parents  

 

Due to the latest advise from the government and other agencies we need to postpone any 

events to parents between now and Easter. This is to keep our children, staff and families as 

safe as possible. 

Events will include: 

• Parent’s Meetings 

• Class Assemblies 

• Wednesday morning class sessions 

• Easter Bingo 

• Visits to the Library 

• Early Years Pyjama Party 

• Drumming Assembly 

• Coffee Mornings 

• Any baby clinics/toddler groups provided by external providers 

 

This is as a precaution to prevent any unnecessary contact for anyone from our school 

community and to help prevent the spread of the Covid-19 virus.  

 

After school clubs will run as usual for now, unless you have heard otherwise for specific 

clubs. Breakfast and after care club will continue to run as normal. 

 

At the moment there has been no call for schools to close. If this does happen we have 

prepared work for children, much of which would be posted on-line using the schools 

Facebook page and Class Dojo. It would be useful to get the details of these if you do not 

already have them. 

At the moment staff are busy teaching the children already in school so are unable to 

provide for individual cases. Work on-line would only be available if school had to close. 

I am working closely with the local authority to figure out how we could make food available 

in the event of a forced closure but at the moment I have no further information. 

 

We do have a number of staff off work at present, either due to symptoms of the virus or 

because of self-isolation due to family members not being well. This is to ensure the children 

in school remain as safe as possible. 

 

I urge you to follow the guidelines that if your child displays symptoms of: 

• A temperature 

• A new continuous cough 

If any member of the household displays symptoms then all other members need to self-

isolate for 14 days to give time for any symptoms to show.  

I thank you for your continued support and patience at this difficult time and know you will 

understand that the measures we have taken are to keep our children safe. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs G Leigh (Headteacher) 


